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Friday 6th December 2024 
 

   Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Monday 16th December all Year 3 and 4 children have been invited to attend a festive event at 
St Margaret Ward. The children will be treated to a performance of “The Polar Express” and take 
part in other Christmas activities. 
 
The children will be leaving school on our school at 8.50am, returning to school before lunch, 
accompanied by Mrs Catalano and other staff members. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
I`m sure that the event will be a very enjoyable experience for all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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